
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO TOWN OF STELLA  

RESIDENTS REGARING PFAS 

MEETING HOSTED BY THE ONEIDA 

COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

AND THE DNR 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Oneida County Health 

Department and the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) 

will be present at the Stella Town Hall on May 1, 2024, 

commencing at 5:30 p.m. to provide an update to Town of Stella 

Residents regarding PFAS detected in water samples from the 

Town of Stella. 

 

 

Stacy Schickert, Clerk 
Town of Stella 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted April 2, 2024 


